December 28, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr. Dahelstein:

Thank you for your DX submission.

Your report does correspond to our program logs of
that date, and we are pleased to offer this letter as a
QsL.

WCOA Radio is non-directional AM on 1370 mhz, directional

at night. Our night time coverage includes reliable service to
the Caribbean, Central and South America.

Since A\/,//O ' ?

Donald E. Priest
Station Manager

DEP/sbh

Enclosure:



